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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Request of The Empire ) 
District Electric Company d/b/a Liberty for ) Case No. ER-2021-0312 
Authority to File Tariffs Increasing Rates for ) Tracking No. JE-2026-0010 
Electric Service Provided to Customers in its ) 
Missouri Service Area    ) 

 
NOTICE OF STAFF CORRECTION 

 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”),  

by and through the undersigned counsel, and for its Notice of Staff Correction,  

states as follows: 

1. On August 11, 2025, in response to a Commission order, Staff filed its  

Staff Recommendation to Approve Tariff Sheet. 

2. The Staff Recommendation Memo and associated pleading inadvertently 

list an incorrect Tariff Tracking Number. The Tariff Tracking Number JE-2026-0010 is the 

correct number. References to any other tracking number, specifically JE-2026-0110, 

should be disregarded.  

3. Staff recommends the revised tariff sheet in this case for approval for 

service on or after September 1, 2025. 

 WHEREFORE, Staff respectfully submits its Notice of Staff Correction and prays 

the Commission accept the correction and approve the tariff sheet with an effective date 

of September 1, 2025.  
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Respectfully submitted, 
 

/s/ Tracy D. Johnson   
Tracy D. Johnson  
Deputy Staff Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 65991  
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Mo 65102-0360 
(573) 526-5343 
tracy.johnson@psc.mo.gov   

 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I do hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document has been 
hand-delivered, emailed or mailed, postage prepaid, to the parties of record as listed in 
the Service List maintained for this case by the Commission’s Data Center, on  
this 12th day of August, 2025. 

/s/ Tracy D. Johnson   

mailto:tracy.johnson@psc.mo.gov

